
Indian Ridge Ward
November 2023 – Be Thankful for the Gift of the Savior
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As we approach the time of the year
of thanksgiving, we as a Bishopric want every member

of our ward/neighborhood family to know of our gratitude
for your dedication to your families, to your callings,

and most especially for our savior Jesus Christ. 

We live in a time where we have been fortunate to experience
the blessings of the gospel, the blessing of a modern-day prophet,

the blessing of priesthood power, but most importantly
the blessing of the atonement. 

Jesus Christ, our savior, atoned for our sins, to give us the chance
to repent and be clean again, he died and was resurrected giving us

the gift of the resurrection, he has blessed us with the knowledge
that families can be together forever.

How grateful we are for him and thank him. 

Remember “When upon life’s billows you are tempest tossed,
When you are discouraged thinking all is lost,

Count your many blessings; name them one by one,
And it will surprise you what the Lord has done.”

(Hymns 241 “Count Your Blessings”) 

Oh how we love our Savior, how grateful we are for his perfect example, 
he loves you, he knows you, he wants you to feel his love,

trust in him and his goodness. Thank Heavenly Father in prayer
for the gift of his son. In 3 Nephi 11: 7, Heavenly Father

invites all to “hear him”, Jesus Christ is the life and light of the world,
brothers and sisters, hear ye him. 

The Bishopric

Conference Talk:
An Attitude of Gratitude

President Thomas S. Monson April 1992
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Sandy:
11/21     - General election
General Election:
11/13  - Voter registration deadline
11/14-17 - Early voting (3pm to 7pm)
11/21  - General Election

Important dates regarding the elections:

Sandy Utah East Stake
Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

The First Presidency has approved our proposal to realign ward 
boundaries within the Sandy Utah East Stake. We will present the 
changes and ask for your sustaining vote November 16th during a 
special Stake Fireside at 7 p.m. at the Stake Center. Everyone is 
welcome to attend. As this event will take place in the chapel, 
standard Sunday attire is encouraged. An informal question and 
answer session will follow the fireside in the cultural hall, where 
maps will be available for review. Regular church meetings in the 
new wards will begin the following Sunday, November 19.

We believe testimonies of the Savior will be strengthened for 
individuals and families through these inspired changes and invite 
you to prayerfully consider how you will think celestially through
the transition.

     Sincerely, 
     The Sandy Utah East Stake Presidency 
     Joel Weight
     Kevin Nelson
     Zachary Call
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As we expect change in our ward in the coming weeks, there is excitement and 
comfort in the constants of the gospel. The knowledge that we have the capacity 

to serve and love all of God's children is a blessing. I feel so fortunate for the 
structure that ministering provides us to serve those we may not have otherwise 

had the opportunity to get to know. I want to say thank you for the chance to 
associate more closely with each of you through my calling as Relief Society

president and hope you know how much these friendships have changed and 
blessed me. This is such a special place to live and serve and I am eager to

welcome or join new sisters in creating a place where we long to be. I don't know 
what the future holds but I know the past two years have changed me forever. 

Thank you for helping me grow closer to Christ.
I am so excited for what is next for our ward family! 

Kristen 

Relief Society
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Young Men
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Tuesday, November 7 - Mission meals - 7 p.m.

Tuesday, November 14 - Combined YM/YW Activity - Ice Skating

Tuesday, November 21 - No activity - Happy Thanksgiving!

Tuesday, November 28 - Combined YM/YW Activity - Nativity in the Glen

Now through January 4, 2024 youth that will be 14 or older in 2024 may
pre-register for FSY and select their preferred sessions at

fsy.ChurchofJesusChrist.org. Youth may also choose to link together with friends, 
cousins, siblings, and so on and select the same FSY session preference.

Please reach out to your youth leaders if you have any questions.



Primary!

 During this time of Thanksgiving, as November begins, we 
want to express our gratefulness to all 
of the Ward members who have 
served in Primary.  Also, many faithful 
Ward members have come to Primary 
as substitutes.  This organization 
serves the children each and every 
Sunday, occasionally we need last-
minute helpers and the Indian Ridge 
members have been amazing. We 
sincerely give a great big THANK YOU to all!!!

 Brooke Edmonds was baptized yesterday at 
the Stake center.  We want to congratulate her, 
as the newest member of the Ward!!

A few future dates to note:!
—The Temple and Priesthood Preview will be on 
December 3rd  This is for the children going into YM and YW.!
—Primary Teachers do not need to teach lessons on December 
24th and 31st.!
      Keila, Kim, Karissa and Barbara!

 !

 !
 Brooke Edmonds  November 1!
 Scout Harris   November 7!
 Zinedine Mouti  November 21

 

Primary
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For Family History help please
contact any of the Temple and Family
History Consultants. We would be 
willing to come to your home or have
you at ours to help you learn how to 
find your ancestors, and do the
sacred temple work for them.

They are waiting
for your efforts

to help them progress.

Ward Temple and
Family History Consultants

Richard Hackett - 801-759-2299
 hackett@byu.net
Russ Messerly - 801-792-4826
 russmesserly@gmail.com
Gina Messerly - 801-300-6529
 ginamesserly@msn.com
Oriana Reyes  - 385-445-3194
 orian@byu.net
Garry True - 801-572-0171
 garrytrue@q.com

            Be a part of our Indian Ridge

            Instant Choir and join us

            from the audience when we

            sing, usually the 3rd Sunday.

            If you know the hymn, you

            should be able to sing with us.

We meet at 8:40 the morning we sing to warm up our voices.

Attendance recommended, but not required.

Request to receive email notifications at rscott4952@gmail.com



Ward Mission Leader

Doug Milne
   dosu7@hotmail.com  801-664-6713

Ward Missionaries

Mike Christensen
   Mike53mnc@gmail.com  801-856-5007

Jerry Farr
   jerrykfarr@gmail.com  801-220-2204

Paul Wightman
   pwightma@me.com  801-828-0019

Church-Service Missionaries

Todd and Georgann Lloyd
   talloyd84@gmail.com  801-870-9000

   georgann1432@gmail.com  801-870-9002

Happy Birthday!
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Elder Quentin L. Cook and

Sister Mary G. Cook will speak

to young adults during

a worldwide devotional on

Sunday, November 19, 2023.

The devotional will be available on 

ChurchofJesusChrist.org,

the Church satellite system, YouTube, 

and other media.

All young adults ages 18–30

are invited to participate.

  1 Hannah Allred
     Mazie Allred
     Brooke Edmonds
  2 Margie Aaron
     Teryle Caswell
     Richard Haight
  3 Judith Arlt
  5 John Allred
     Debra Hawkins
     John Mahler
     Ava Pickering
  7 Kathleen Harris
     Scout Harris
  9 Bonnie Ellis
10 Sherilyn Rex
11 Charles Schmitt
13 Jerry Cen
     Kari Williams
14 Roy Carnes
     Isaac Miles
     Elizabeth Rawlings
     John Scott
16 Morgan Miller
     Annette Webster
19 Shannon Curtis
21 Zinedine Mouti
22 Mandy Mounteer
24 Juliette Bradley
25 Shannon Bludworth
28 Lillian Allred
29 Robert Burnett
     Brooklyn Glauser
30 Claudeen Lewis
     Jack Nydegger

November 2023

December 2023   
  1 Joel Weight
     Barbara Wightman

  4 Mackenzie Glauser
     Matthew Miller


